
Minutes of an Executive Meeting of the Crescent Fort Rouge United Church Leadership 

Team held on Sunday, May 6th. 

Attended by:  Irene Greenwood, Herb Neufeld, Ken Anstie, Murray Gibbings, Debbie 

Girard, Ian Fillingham 

The following motion was made: 

Moved by Ian Fillingham “That the Leadership Team recommend to the congregation 

that the sanctuary roof be repaired and shingles replaced in 2018 as opposed to 2019 

as originally agreed”.  This Motion was seconded by Ken Anstie. 

 

Chair ___________________________________  

Secretary ________________________________  

 


